
HARYANA SHEHRI VIKAS PRADHIKRAN 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

It is brought to the notice of General Public that the e-auction of Residential 

Pocket (Land Parcel) Sites of Sector-48, Gurugram which are schedule to be held on 

19.07.2024 has been postponed due to some administrative reasons and re-scheduled for 

28.07.2024. The bidders (if any) has already deposited the EMD amount need not to 

deposit the same again. 

 
 

 
Dated 18.07.2024 Chief Administrator, 

HSVP, Panchkula 


